
Links and events: 
The service video from our baptism Sunday will be available on our YouTube channel. You can 
find it in our “Sunday Services” playlist. Until the edited version is uploaded, you can view the 
live stream recording on our LIVE STREAM page at 
http://www.southgatechurch.org/resources/live-stream/ 

 

No Youth Group for the month of August. 

Back To School Bash on August 27th at 6pm. Fliers available in the Youth Room. Be on the 
lookout for information regarding D-groups starting up in September. 

 

September 10th is Promotion Sunday. That’s when every child gets “promoted” to the next 
grade for Sunday School/iGrow. 

 

Volunteers needed for AWANA! 

Email Bob Chasnov at chasnovr@cedarville.edu 
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